Important Update: Newsletter Subscription
Service

Dear Subscriber,

We hope this message finds you well. We are writing to inform you about some adjustments that
we will be making to our newsletter subscription service to enhance your experience.

Changes Coming Soon:

e Frequency of newsletters will change from weekly to bi-weekly.
o New topics will be introduced, including health tips and industry news.
o Improved layout and design for better readability.

Your feedback is always welcome! If you have any questions or concerns regarding these
changes, please do not hesitate to reach out to us at support@example.com.

Thank you for your continued support!

Best regards,
Your Newsletter Team
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